
 
 
News Release 

 

Nomura Approved for Transition to New Prime Market  

Tokyo, January 11, 2022—Nomura Holdings, Inc. today announced that the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange (TSE) has approved its application for transition to the New Prime Market, in 

accordance with the restructuring of market segments scheduled to take effect on April 4, 2022.  

 

Nomura had applied to transition to the Prime Market as its listing market following a resolution by 

its Board of Directors on December 6, 20211.  

 

 

Nomura 

Nomura is a global financial services group with an integrated network spanning over 30 countries and regions. By 

connecting markets East & West, Nomura services the needs of individuals, institutions, corporates and governments 

through its three business divisions: Retail, Wholesale (Global Markets and Investment Banking), and Investment 

Management. Founded in 1925, the firm is built on a tradition of disciplined entrepreneurship, serving clients with 

creative solutions and considered thought leadership. For further information about Nomura, visit www.nomura.com. 

1 See https://www.nomuraholdings.com/news/nr/holdings/20211206/20211206.pdf 
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